

#### PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 12th December 2021

The children have continued their learning about farms and farmyard animals. They have had fun learning all about baby farm animals and what they are called. In the classroom the children have been developing their technological skills by using BeeBots which are programmable robots. Next Tuesday the children will be taking part in a winter workshop day, they will be singing.

# MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

On Tuesday, please send your child to school wearing a winter jumper. Please look out for our winter workshop videos and pictures.





#### **HOME ACTIVITY:**

Talk about what you are going to do in the winter holidays, draw a picture and bring it in to show your teacher and friends.









### **PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER**

**Week Commencing the 12<sup>th</sup> December 2021** 

## **Photos of the Week**



